
     UKV Community Association 

                               2019  Annual General Meeting 

 

    
Update on extension of 
Pebble Beach walk.  
“Pick My Project”  

Reaching out to  
visitors via  
interpretive signage. 

Honour Rock in Hydro 
Park of Australia Day 
Award Nominees. 

Maintaining 
communication with 
Alpine Shire Council 

 

Catch up with what’s going on in our community: 

• Update on the extension of the Pebble Beach track 

• The need for public toilets in Tawonga South 

• Update on Parkland opposite AGL 

• Goals for 2019 – 2020  

ALL WELCOME.  PLEASE COME. 

Thursday, September 5, 7.30pm 

AUDITORIUM@informationcentre             


